
Key points HBA COMMITTEE MEETING – Friday 19th July 2024 

 
Chairman’s Report 

• Paul confirmed the winners of the Humble Cup and also congratulated the ECL B and C teams 
on winning the National Inter League finals recently. The A team also qualified and having 
three teams there was a great achievement for Herts. 

 
Secretary’s Report 

• Geoff advised that EBU had confirmed that they would not be raising UM charges for the 
forthcoming year. 

 
Treasurer’s Report 

• Oliver confirmed that we are running at about breakeven in the current year. 
 

Any Other Business 

• Gary reported that the recent Club Directors course in Watford went well with many local 
people attending. Gary also advised that we now have two new County Directors – Sheila 
Gabriel and Steve Hull – and both have appointments arranged for county events in the 
calendar. 

• EBU Festival of Bridge. Low entries so far and Paul will follow up with Club Chairs. 

• AGM – Date and arrangements were agreed. 

• Various aspects of the playing calendar were discussed and agreed – and have been updated 
on the HBA website now. 

• Green Pointed Swiss Pairs. Everything was progressing well and it looked as if the event would 
be full if not over-subscribed. 

 
 
Date of Next Meeting 
Sunday October 6th after the AGM  
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